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ATF OFFERS $10,000 REWARD IN SACRAMENTO ARSON 
 

 SACRAMENTO, Calif. -- The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and 
Explosives (ATF) has issued a $10,000 reward for the arrest and conviction of those 
responsible for the March 15 fire at the Union Pacific Railroad trestle in Sacramento. 
 
 The fire destroyed a 300-foot section of elevated railroad trestle near Exposition 
Parkway and Tribute Road and investigators later determined the cause of the fire was 
arson.  
 
 ATF and investigators from the Sacramento Fire Department and Sacramento 
Police Department have information which they believe is valuable. However, they need 
additional information from the public that may assist them in solving the case. 
 
 Investigators and volunteers will be distributing leaflets to the public; the area of 
distribution will include numerous transient camp sites along the American Parkway. 
 
 Anyone having information and seeking to receive a reward should call 1-888-
ATF-FIRE.  
 
 ATF is the federal law enforcement agency with jurisdiction for investigating 
major fires and crimes of arson. More information on ATF and its programs is at 
www.atf.gov. 
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